FW: RTK 2107 3rd Avenue

From: Linda Rickens <cityclerk@altoonapa.gov>
To:

Subject: Re: RTK 2107 3rd Avenue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
There are no open permits, demo permits, fees due or code violations on this property.

Lien info:
Municipal Lien Request

Thank you,

Linda Rickens Schellhammer, City Clerk/Open Records Officer
Altoona City Hall

Department of Administration

1301 12th Street, Suite 100

Altoona, PA 16601

814-949-2486

www.altoonapa.gov

PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL. The E-Mail message (Including any attachments) from this sender is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, unauthorized review, use or disclosure of this
E-Mail is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us, by contacting
ITMGR@AIltoonaPA.gov, returning the original message to the sender and deleting any copies from your system. Thank
you

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete
the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the
sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of
malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.



https://altoonapa.gov/getmedia/766ba928-c830-4534-aa7f-f7ecdf6bfe94/MUNICIPAL-LIEN-REQUEST-FORM.pdf
http://www.altoonapa.gov/
mailto:ITMGR@AltoonaPA.gov

